
 
 

                                                       
 Date: March 14, 2025 

 

Re:  ST-PATRICK’S DAY 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
To highlight St-Patrick’s Day on Monday, March 17th, students are encouraged to 
wear a green shirt or a green accessory on that day. 
 
However, please note that it is not a dress down day. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
  
Mme Excellent 
Vice Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
 

 
 

 
 
  

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC 
H1C 2H1 

                                     
 


